The Alaska Energy Authority is accepting applications for energy efficiency improvements on
public buildings and facilities. Alaska communities with a population of 8,000 or less are
encouraged to apply.

Applications due April 26, 2022 at 2 PM.

100 or fewer people may receive up to $100,000
101 to 200 people may receive up to $150,000
201 to 500 people may receive up to $200,000
501 to 1,000 people may receive up to $300,000
1,000 to 8,000 people may receive up to $400,000
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To apply visit: mips://www;akenergyauthority._o_rg/What—We-Do/Altemative—Energy»and-Energy;
Efficiency-Programs/Energy-Efficiency-Conservation/Village-Energy-Efficiency-Program




